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  GREEN HILLS PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Library Trustees of the Green Hills Public Library District, 

of a hearing to be held at 6:00 p.m. on September 18, 2023, concerning the Board’s intent to adopt 

an ordinance providing for the budget and appropriations for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023 

and ending June 30, 2024.  The hearing on the proposed 2023-2024 budget and appropriations 

ordinance will be held at the Library located at 10331 S. Interlochen Drive, Palos Hills, Illinois. 

 

A copy of the tentative budget and appropriations ordinance is available for public inspection at 

the Green Hills Public Library District during the hours the Library is open to the public.  Members 

of the public wishing to comment on the ordinance may contact Jane Jenkins, Library Director, at 

the Library (708) 598-8446. 

 

 

By order of the Board of Library Trustees of the GREEN HILLS PUBLIC 

LIBRARY DISTRICT. 
 

 

 

 


